Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 10:25 AM

To: ‘Sam Enis’

Cc: Nick Koch; Susan Litherland; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery Closure Report

RE: Candelario 24 1 SWD * 2RP-2400
Mr. Enis,

At this time, your request for closure of the above referenced site is not approved. Moving forward, the
project will be administered by OCD Santa Fe Staff Hydrologist, Bradford Billings. He is included in this
response.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0O:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Sam Enis [mailto:s.enis@sqgenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 7:46 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Nick Koch; Susan Litherland

Subject: Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery Closure Report

Mike,

The Closure Report for the Candelario 24 #1 SWD Battery site (No. 2RP-2400) is attached. Please let us know if you have
any questions, or if you need a hard copy of the report.

Thanks,
I_ _I Sam Enis, P.G.
SQ Environmental, LLC
I | S.Enis@SQEnv.com

www.SOEnv.com
I_ —— _I 512-574-1199



